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Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
My name is Catherine and I have two extremely healthy unvaccinated daughters. As a 
citizen of this great country and of the state of Kansas, I value freedom above most 
anything. The freedom to choose what you put in your body, or that of your children 
should never be challenged.  
 
Now, I have MANY peers that choose to vaccinate (which is their right)  and several 
who do not. I can tell you that the ones who choose to vaccinate have chronically ill 
children with severe allergies and auto immune conditions. They are no strangers to the 
ER and believe this is totally normal. Where my friends who choose to not vaccinate 
their children, are healthy many times over.  
 
The enormous cost of auto immune conditions that children now have at it's current rate 
will bankrupt our state, and even our country.   
 
We want HEALTH FREEDOM and we are not few and far between like you may 
believe. 
 
Catherine Franklin 
Salina, KS 
 

Graham - Desktop
Typewritten Text
Re: HB 2601




